
TOWNSHIP OF NORTH
FAYETTE

PUBLIC NOTICE – 2024
ANNUAL BUDGET

The FY 2024 Tentative Annual
Budget  for  the  Township  of
North Fayette is available for
public inspection.
Interested parties may review
the  proposed  budget  during
normal  business  hours  in
the   Municipal  Building,
beginning Friday, December 8,
2023.
The Board of Supervisors will
hold  a  meeting  on  Friday,
December 29,  2023, at  9:00
a.m. to consider the budget
for adoption. The meeting will
be  held  at  the  Municipal
Building  and is  open to  the
public.
The  Municipal  Building  is
located at 400 North Branch
Road, Oakdale, PA, 15071.
State law requires municipal
budgets  to  be  adopted  no
later than December 31, 2023.

Andrew Hartwell, AICP
Assistant Township

Manager


